
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community
Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate up to
$750,000.00 in Community Development Block Grant Funds to for the
rehabilitation of the new Fifth Ward Technology Center (FWTC). This
two-story project will comprise approximately 16,000 square feet in City
Council District B. These funds will be used for construction costs.
The public has thirty (30) days to comment on the proposed item, which
extends from Wednesday, May 18, 2022, through Friday, June 17, 2022.
After the 30-day public comment period, HCDD will take this item to City
Council. For additional information on these items, contact Kennisha
London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments can be submitted by email to
Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov.
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant
relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext
5. For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access
HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


